April 17, 1967

Dr. Copeland MacClintock Peabody Museum of Natural History Yale University New Haven, Connecticut 06520

Dear Dr. MacClintock:

Thank you for sending me a copy of your Bulletin 22.

Just glancing through it one is impressed by the good presentation of the data. I am looking forward to spending some time studying it.

Please note my new address. Since February 1, 1967, I have been Visiting Professor here under very satisfactory arrangements. The library here is better than those of Rice University and Shell Development Co. in Houston, combined, and better than the one of the Geology Department at the University of Texas. I believe my research will progress better here.

With warm regards

Sincerely yours,

Henryk B. Stenzel Visiting Professor

HBS/bjc